
 

 
2023 PRE-CONVENTION SHOPPING OPPORTUNITY 

 
SPEAR HEAD SPADE® GARDEN SHOVELS ARE BACK! 

by Marilyn C. Backus, 2023 Convention Chair 
 
These lightweight shovels sold out at the 2022 Malvern Convention 
because they are especially suited for women, seniors and people with 
ailments.  This Spade reduces digging effort by 80%, especially in soils 
with lots of buried rocks, debris, and clay.  It shines when it’s time to 
separate perennials with impenetrable roots; and its beveled edges 
enable precision digging, especially when edging curved borders.   

 
Testimonials - District members who love their shovels. 

Iris Cisarik, District VII, bought a Spear Head Spade and says she loves 
how it helps to stabilize her while digging on the hillsides of Forest Hills.  
Sharon Richardson, District I, said, “My Spear Head is the best and only 
shovel I use.” And, Mary Hetrick, District VIII, said, ”My yellow-handled 
Spade is well-used, well-loved and never left behind!” 

 
View the details and order form for three models of the Spear Head 
Spade at www.spearheadspade.com.  They are available to all GCFP 
members at a discount if pre-ordered on-line using most credit or debit 
cards and the coupon code “GCFP”, effective January 1, 2023.  The 
$4 discount can be applied to the shovel, and shipping costs avoided, if 
”in-person pickup” is selected.  Disregard the pickup address since it will 
be available for pickup at the 2023 Convention in Monroeville on 
Saturday, April 22, 2023.  Otherwise, $4 will be deducted from shipping 
costs.  A percentage of the Spade’s online and Convention sales will be 
donated back to the Convention.   
For answers to any questions, please contact Hugh Mura at Spear Head 
Spade at 732-297-9240.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


